LITITZ BOROUGH COUNCIL

Minutes of Reorganization Meeting Held January 3, 2022
7 S. Broad Street, Lititz, PA

The January 3, 2022, reorganization meeting of the Lititz Borough Council was conducted as a hybrid meeting,
in person in Council Chambers and virtually utilizing Zoom, which is a cloud-based platform for remote video
and audio conferencing. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. by Mayor Snyder who had been sworn
in to office earlier in the day by District Justice Edward Tobin, having been duly elected to the position of
Mayor. The following Council members were present: Brubaker, Greiner and Weaver. Others in attendance
were Council-elect Stephen Lee, Council-elect Kendrick Mobley, Council-elect Christine Sensenich, Sue Ann

Barry, and Elijah Yearick.
LOYALTY OATH

Mayor Timothy Snyder administered the Loyalty Oath to Stephen C. Lee (Borough Council First Ward, 4-year
term), Kendrick N. Mobley (Borough Council Second Ward, 4-year term), Christine L. Sensenich (Borough
Council Third Ward, 4-year term), having been duly elected to Council.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS

Mayor Snyder presided over the meeting and called for the reorganization of Council for the 2022-2023 term.
Mayor Snyder called for nominations for the office of President. Sensenich moved, Lee seconded to nominate
Weaver to the office of President. There were no other nominations. Nominations were closed and Weaver
was unanimously elected as President. Mayor Snyder called for nominations for the office of Vice-President.
Sensenich moved, Mobley seconded to nominate Lee to the office of Vice-President. There were no other
nominations. Nominations were closed and Lee was unanimously elected as Vice-President. Mayor Snyder
called for nominations for the office of Chairman pro tem. Sensenich moved, Mobley seconded to nominate
Greiner to the office of Chairman pro tem. There were no other nominations. Nominations were closed and
Creiner was unanimously elected to the office of Chairman pro tem.

APPOINTMENT OF BOROUGH POSITIONS

The Mayor relinquished the Chair to President Weaver. On a motion by Sensenich with a second by Greiner,
Sue Ann Barry was unanimously appointed as Secretary/Treasurer. On a motion by Sensenich with a second
by Greiner, David Miller/Associates, Inc. was unanimously appointed as Borough Engineer. On a motion by
Sensenich with a second by Mobley, Barley Snyder was unanimously appointed as Borough Solicitor. On a
motion by Sensenich with a second by Mobley, Michael Enck and Gary Cassady were unanimously appointed
to the UCC Board of Appeals.

OTHER BUSINESS:
Sub-Committee Assignments

Weaver asked if any Council member would like any of the Sub-Committee assignments for the 2022-2023
term as presented to be reassigned, let him or Barry know prior to the January 25, 2022, Council meeting.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:10 P.M., on a motion by Sensenich with a second
by Greiner.

Respectfully submitted,
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Sue Ann Barry
Secretary/Treasurer



